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Helping Build Mississippi
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October 12, 1982

NUCLEAR PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Rea.: tor Regulation

Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-13
File: 0290/0272/0296/1090
Ref: MAEC-82/212

AECM-82/299
AECM-82/344

GGNS Emergency Operating Procedures
AECM-82/472

This letter is being transmitted in response to your request regarding
further action to be taken on the GGNS Emergency Operating Procedures (EOPs).
On June 28, 1982 MP&L submitted Revision 10 to the GGNS E0Ps which incorporated
General Electric comments based on the BWROG Emergency Procedure Guidelines
(Rev. IB). Your review of the E0Ps has indicated that due to the changes made
since the previous NRC reviewed revision, certain human factors considerations
have been obscured.

Your letter of September 15, 1982 requests that MP&L take either the
option of establishing a meeting between the NRC, GE and MP&L to further
discuss necessary actions or to incorporate the guidance of the INP0 Writers
Guide and submit another revision to the CGNS E0Ps. As discussed with your
Mr. Jim Clifford (PTRB), MP&L has chosen to reissue the GGNS E0Ps in accordance
with the INP0 Writers Guide along with Revision 2 of the BWROG EPGs.

The revised GCNS E0Ps will be submitted for your review by October 29,
1982. If your review indicates that additional action is required, MP&L
suggests that a meeting be scheduled during the week of November 1, 1982 to
resolve this issue in order to maintain our full power operating license

schedule.

Please contact this office for any additional information.

Yours truly,

4 .. ,

L. F. Dale
Manager of Nuclear Services

SAB/JDR:rg fr
cc: See next page
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AECM-82/472
EMl"CIMIPPI POWER O Ll2HT COMPANY

cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. T. B. Conne<'
Mr. G. B. Taylor

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta St., N.W., Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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